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I would like to strongly object to the proposed housing development.

We are already plagued by significant flooding issues in school lane and building on green
space higher than school lane will only exacerbate the problems.

The roads are chockablock already at rush hour and adding all these additional cars into
the equation will effectively make us prisoners because valley park will come to a
standstill.

Getting a doctors appointment is challenging enough without having to fight with 1000’s
of extra new patients.

I’'m know you need to build houses BUT this is madness and not the solution.

Please do not do this.

Extremely concerned resident of _

Mark Anderson





